Greetings,
On March 18, the Oregon Society of Radiologic Technologists (OSRT) Board and representatives from the Annual Meeting (AM), Mammography, and Diamond Lake (DLC) conferences committees met to formulate an action plan addressing adjustments due to COVID 19. Keeping the safety of our members and meeting attendees as our top priority, we are following the Center for Disease Control (CDC) and Governor Brown’s updates concerning this dynamic situation. We have been in consultation with the American Society of Radiologic Technologists (ASRT) as we navigate these waters.  Below you will find the OSRT COVID 19 Action Plan for the 2020 meetings and conferences. In the event that you are in immediate need of continuing education credits, we encourage you to explore alternate options including ASRT online CEs.  
OSRT COVID 19 Action Plan
1. OSRT members and registrants’ health and safety is the Board’s top priority.
2. The 2020 Mammography Conference scheduled for May 2, 2020 has been cancelled without a rescheduled date.
3. The 2020 Annual Meeting scheduled for April 17 & 18, 2020 has been cancelled. Individuals that have registered for the AM will receive a full refund of registration fees.
4. The AM and DLC have been combined and are rescheduled for October 15-17, 2020 at Eagle Crest Resort in Redmond, Oregon. This is a tentative plan that is dependent on resolution of the current pandemic.
5. Members will need to contact Eagle Crest to adjust their lodging reservations. 
6. Representatives from the AM and DLC committees will strive to provide 12 CEUs for full technologists and LXMO technicians during this conference as announced earlier this year.
7. The Board and October Meeting committee will meet monthly  providing member and registrant updates via the OSRT website, social media, and email.
8. Board business will be conducted in accordance to the bylaws and with the best interest of the society in mind.   These events will transpire April 2020, actual dates to be announced.
a. Nominations and election of the officers will be conducted electronically via Survey Monkey or Qualtrics.
b. Installation of officers will be recorded live or conducted and recorded via Zoom. The video will be posted on the OSRT website for members to view.
c. The Board will review and vote on the 2021 budget, results and the budget will be available to members via the OSRT website.
Please know that this is a dynamic situation that involves new findings and updates on a daily basis. The board will continue to monitor developments, adjust, and update you accordingly. The Board appreciates you and thanks you for your patience and understanding during this time. All Board decisions are founded with the best interest of the OSRT and its membership in mind.
Kind regards,
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